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Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Members of the Board of Education 
 

FROM: Randy A. Liepa  
 

DATE: February 1, 2012 
 

SUBJECT: Legislative Update 
 
 
I would like to spend some time at our Committee meeting on Monday, February 6, to 
outline current legislation being considered and the upcoming timeline for the State budget 
process, which will start with the Governor’s budget proposal. 

jw 


